SOCKFORD
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SCHOOLS

Board of Education

School District #205

201 South Madison Street

Rockford, lllinois 61104-2082
April 5, 2010 815 / 966-3000

Mr. Salvatore Saporito
sisapo@wm.edu

Re:  FOIA Request
Dear Mr. Saporito:

This letter is sent in response to your March 29, 2010, request under the Freedom of
Information Act (“FOIA”), 5 ILCS §§140/1 et seq. seeking “digital Geographic
Information System (GIS) files of middle and high school attendance boundary maps for
the 2009-2010 school year.” District elementary schools are not zoned. As of today, the
boundaries will remain the same for the 2010-11 school.

Your request has been granted. Please find the requested files by following the links:

http://webs.rps205.com/tiles/MiddleSchoolZones.zip

http://webs.rps205.com/files/HighSchoolZones.zip

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 815-966-3109. Thank you.
Very truly yours,

Julia Halsted

Executive Coordinator

cc: LaVonne M. Sheffield, Superintendent
Mark Bonnie, Chief Communications Officer



